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STATEMENT FROM ATTORNEY GENERAL STRANGE 

REGARDING ALLEGATIONS OF POTENTIAL 

WRONGDOING WITHIN STATE GOVERNMENT  

(MONTGOMERY) – Attorney General Luther Strange issued the 

following statement. 

“In light of the accusations of potential wrongdoing that have 

been made over the last two days, and the numerous inquiries 

that my office has received, I would like to assure the public that 

the Attorney General’s Office takes very seriously any allegations 

involving potential criminal misconduct.   My office has a strong 

record of probing illegal activity in this state and we will continue 

to do our job. 

“That said, pursuant to our longstanding policy regarding 

pending criminal investigations, I will have no further comment 

at this time.” 
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